
 
        Year 6 Homework letter  - Friday 24th November 2023 

 

Homework  

Daily Reading: At least 15 minutes of daily 
reading out loud. Please fill in the reading log 
on completion of a book.  

Maths: This week’s Maths homework will be 
set on MyMaths and will be based on multiply-
ing fractions by fractions.  

Spellings: Twenty Spellings will be set on Pur-
pleMash. Ten spellings from the Year 5/6 cur-
riculum and Ten from the Years 3/4 curricu-
lum.  

Time Tables Rockstar: Please do continue to 
practise your times tables using our online 
program.  

Dates 
Monday 27th, Tuesday 28th, Wednesday 29th No-
vember: Parent and Carer Evening ( 3.30 – 
6.00pm) 

Thursday 30th November: St. Andrew’s Day 
(Blue top) Children in St. Andrew’s Team can 
wear a blue top on this day.  

Wednesday 13th December: Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 14th December: Christmas Service at 
Christ Church (9.30am) 

Thursday 14th December: PTFA Christmas 
Fair (3.30 – 5.30am) 

Last day of term— Friday 15th December 

Christmas Holidays— Monday 18th Decem-
ber— Monday 1st January.  

Start of the Spring Term and return to 
school—Tuesday 2nd January.  

Assessment Week.  

This week was Autumn Term Assessment week. 
The children have been assessed in Reading, 
Writing and Maths. The purpose of this is to ena-
ble us to identify any gaps in your child’s learn-
ing so that we know how best to support them. It 
also gives us insight into their progress between 
now and their next assessment in the later stages 
of the spring term.  

Knowing this allows us to address any gaps 
promptly so your child can continue to make the 
best possible progress. 

I am very proud of how hard the children have 
worked since returning to school. They are a 
credit to you all. As preparation for their SATs, 
the children sat them in the school hall. It was so 
happy to hear all of their positive comments, 
with many proffering that environment to com-
plete special challenges.  

To prepare them for the next day’s exam, we 
then spent time going over similar test papers to 
properly prepare.  

Parent and Carer evenings —Monday 27th No-
vember—Wednesday 29th.  

I am looking forward to seeing you all to discuss 
your child’s progress in their final year at Nut-
field. It would be really beneficial to see you with 
your child at the meeting so we can discuss next 
steps and preparation towards SATS and Sec-
ondary School.  

Christmas is coming!! 

To contribute towards our Community Christ-
mas Tree mentioned in the school newsletter, we 
would like children to bring in shop bought or 
man-made baubles from next week At the start 
of the following week, each class will place their 
bauble’s on the tree and share a Christmas Pray-
er together. 




